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Marion County Prosecutor’s Office to host Family Support Resource Day 

 
INDIANAPOLIS, Ind. – Marion County Prosecutor Ryan Mears announced today that the office will host its Family 

Support Resource Day next month. The event will take place at the Reset Center located at 4330 N. Post Road, on 

Saturday, March 25, 2023, from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m.  

The Family Support Resource Day will serve as a space for families in Marion County to access services that address their 

needs and concerns. More than 30 family service providers will be on-site to assist with child support inquiries, driver’s 

license reinstatement, job training, housing and legal services, firearm storage education, and more. The Prosecutor’s 

Office understands the need to maintain a healthy living environment and remains committed to building trust in our 

community by increasing access to specialized resources. 

“Our relationship with the families of Marion County extends beyond the courtroom,” Prosecutor Mears stated. 
“Creating spaces with access to vital services that may not be otherwise available promotes a safer and better place to 
live. We are proud to bring together community partners that share our efforts to provide stability and strength to 
families in our city.” 
 
Participating vendors include: 
 
Anthem, City of Indianapolis - Human Resources, City of Indianapolis - Veteran Services, Marion County Sheriff’s Office, 
Marion County Youth Violence Prevention Coalition, Firefly Children and Family Alliance, Covering Kids and Families of 
Health and Hospital, Indiana Diaper Bank, Indy Champions for Domestic Violence Prevention, Pathway to Recover, 
Shalom Health Care Center, Recycle Force, Keys 2 Work, Marion County Public Health Department Healthy Start, First 
Student, Trusted Mentors, Southeast Community Service and more. 
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Note: Contact Deputy Communications Director Marisa Watson-Juarez to schedule an interview with Prosecutor Mears 
regarding this event.  
 
Background: This is the second Family Support Resource Day the office has hosted in recent months. In August 2022, 
more than 30 service providers met with families at the Fay Biccard Glick Neighborhood Center on the city’s northwest 
side. 
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